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New survey regarding Francophone and Acadian Minority Communities  
  
Title: What happens after high-school? A pan-Canadian study of the educational aspirations and 
intentions of 12th grade pupils from French-language minority schools, pursuing a career in their 
community.  
 
Authors: Réal Allard, Kenneth Deveau and Rodrigue Landry 
 
For now, the summary of the study is accessible online at the following address: 
http://www.millenniumscholarships.ca/images/Publications/090429_AUFC_SOMMAIRE_finale.pdf  
 
The complete report will soon be accessible online at the following address: http://www.icrml.ca/  
 
   
Launching QUESCREN  
  
The Quebec English-Speaking Communities Research Network (QUESCREN) was launched on April 17, 
2009. 
 
QUESCREN is a joint initiative between the Canadian Institute for Research on Linguistic Minorities and 
the School of Extended Learning (Concordia University), which brings together researchers and 
community representatives who are interested in the development of research regarding Anglophones 
in Quebec. 
 
For more information, visit our website at: http://www.icrml.ca/   
  
   
Publication of the third volume of Brendan O’Donnell  
 
Title: Sources for the study of English-speaking Quebec: An annotated bibliography of works produced 
between 1990 and 2008. 
 
In collaboration with the Canadian Institute for Research on Linguistic Minorities and the School of 
Extended Learning (Concordia University). 
 
For a copy, please contact Lorraine O’Donnell, Coordinator and researcher, QUESCREN 
(mailto:lodo@videotron.ca)  
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If you wish to contribute to "Encyclopédie du patrimoine culturel de l’Amérique française"   
   
The Encyclopedia is presently looking for authors and articles on Acadia. If you wish to submit one or 
more articles, or share findings from your research on either Acadian history or society (making sure that 
the information is accessible to the general public), do not hesitate to contact Martin Fournier at 
Université Laval (Martin.Fournier@celat.ulaval.ca) or Anne Robineau at Université de Moncton 
(anne.robineau@umoncton.ca). 
 
For more information, please consult “Historique et résumé du projet” (Background and summary of 
project) and “Directives aux auteurs” (Instructions for authors). 
 
For more information, visit: http://www.ameriquefrancaise.org/    
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 

mailto:Martin.Fournier@celat.ulaval.ca
mailto:anne.robineau@umoncton.ca
http://www.ameriquefrancaise.org/

